Pharmacy Name

Pharmacy Address 
Pharmacy Tel. No.

NHS England Contact Name
Address

Date
Dear Contact Name 

Re: Name and Address of the Pharmacy

In accordance with Part VIA, Paragraph 4.8 of the Drug Tariff, we write to inform you that the above pharmacy can no longer operate the Electronic Prescription Service with effect (add date). Payment of the £200/month ongoing allowance should be stopped.

When we originally applied to receive the EPS ongoing allowance, it took (add number) months from applying to receive payment. We expect a similar timescale to be applied in stopping our payments to ensure that we are reimbursed fully and accurately for operating the service.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you require any more information,

Yours Sincerely,
Name and Signature of Contractor Representative

